
The General Brock September Newsletter 

Welcome back everyone!  

On behalf of the staff at General Brock Public School, we would like to welcome our current and newly 

registered families to this new school year.  We are so excited to return to school and we are certain 

that you will find our school warm and inviting, with a focus on student success, safety and fun. School 

https://publicboard.ca/


Important Dates 
September 6 – classes begin for students in grades 1-8 

September 12 – classes begin for JK/SK students 

September 13 – breakfast program begins at 8:15 

September 23 – PA day – no school for students 

September 27 – Pizza Day from 'Pizza Plus' - all Halal - $3/slice or two pieces for $5 - no pre-orders 

September 28 – Meet the Staff evening from 3:00-5:00 

September 28 – Parent Council elections in our cafeteria at 4:30 

September 30 - Student of the Month - Trustworthiness / Month in Review Assembly – begins at 1:30 

September 30 – Orange Shirt Day 

September 30 - Nacho Day - $3/one or two for $5 - no pre-orders 

 

Welcome New Staff  
Please join me in welcoming Ms. Colman, Ms. Kane, and Ms. Pidutti who are new to General Brock. 

 



only our students and staff are permitted in the school and on the playground.  If you are dropping off 

items, please label the items and call the office / use the buzzer.  A staff member will be available to 

assist.     

At the end of the day, students who walk home and students who are being picked up will be dismissed 

out their designated doors.  Parents may alternatively wish to meet their children.  Please be patient as 

new routines are being established.  For students in Kindergarten and siblings, there will be an optional 

early pick-up that begins at 2:45 each day when our Kindergarten students are participating in outdoor 

play.  If your child is absent, please ensure that you call the school before 8:35 am. If your child needs to 

leave the school before the end of the day, please ensure that you send a note to your child’s teacher or 

phone the school office—we will greet you at the front doors with your child/ren. The number one way 

you can help decrease the amount of traffic issues is to consider having your child walk to school or take 

the bus. �Ž�ŶŽƚ�ƉĂƌŬ�ŝŶ�ƚŚĞ�ďƵƐ�ďĂǇ�Žƌ�ƉĂƌŬŝŶŐ�ůŽƚ͘�dŚĞƐĞ�ĂƌĞĂƐ�ĂƌĞ�ŽĨĨ�ůŝŵŝƚƐ�ĨŽƌ�ƉĂƌŬŝŶŐ�ƚŽ�ĞŶƐƵƌĞ�

ƐƚƵĚĞŶƚ�ƐĂĨĞƚǇ�ďĞĨŽƌĞ�ĂŶĚ�ĂĨƚĞƌ�ƐĐŚŽŽů͘�Please try to avoid contacting the school after 2:30 pm with 

changes in dismissal arrangements—these create a great deal of confusion which can delay everyone.  

Please ensure that your child, and their teacher, know what your end of day plans are.  With your help, 

we know that we can create an even safer environment for our students! 

 

Bell Times 



http://www.edsby.com/help/parents/


Student Accident Insurance 
The Greater Essex County District School Board does not cover accident insurance for students.  

However, our school board is offering you the opportunity to voluntarily purchase student accident 

insurance through the Old Republic Insurance Company of Canada program.  Injuries can result in 

substantial expenses that are not covered by provincial health care or employer group insurance plans.  

As a student, parent or guardian, you become responsible for these expenses. 

Insure my Kids Accident Insurance provides protection against unexpected costs arising from accidental 

injuries.  The program is especially valuable for families who: 

¶ Do not have medical or dental plans, 

¶ Have limited plans, as it may help supplement health and dental benefits, or 

¶ Have active children who enjoy sports and outdoor activities. 

Insure my Kids Accident Insurance has a selection of plans to suit most budgets.  Benefits include cover 

for: 

¶ The full school year (September to September), 24 hours a day, while at home and school; 

¶ Expenses that are often limited or not covered by private or group insurance plans, or Provincial 

Health Insurance Plans, such as ambulance, private tutoring, counselling, and much more; 

¶ Injury related dental treatment (paid in the 10 years after injury). 

Depending on the plan selected, insurance premiums for children are $17.00 to $33.00.  A discount is 

available for families with 3 or more children. 

For more information or to apply online, please visit Insure My Kids or speak with an Insure my Kids 

Client Service Administrator at 1-800-463-5437.  

https://insuremykids.com/

